
From: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/5/2017 1:10:09 PM
Subject: Budget Up-date

Danny,
 
I am looking at the conference report of the Fiscal Year 2018 budget. The Administration was approved by the 
conference committee an additional $11,700 in salaries. As long as it is approved by the legislature and signed by the 
Governor, there will be additional budget for salaries allocated to the Administration next fiscal year. If you have any 
questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Budget Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
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